St Mary's Catholic Primary School



Newsletter Advent Term 4th October 2019

A message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Careers,

This month we are listening to our call from Pope Francis to live Extraordinary Month of Mission. We are encouraging this through simple acts of kindness and thought for others. This week we heard about some children in South Africa who live without basic equipment and services. We are keeping them in our prayers as part of our mission "Children helping children" Thank you for your support as we marched for Missio this week.

Forthcoming diary dates

Primary Safety Event

@ The Deco

Wednesday 16th October Year 6

Billionaire Boy

Friday 18th October Years 5/6

School House Captains

House of Knock – JackM & Nikola House of Lourdes – Joel & Mya

House of Bethlehem – Zarai & Kiral House of Walsingham – Laura & Kiera

School Council

Year 1 Leo & Adele Year 2 Scarlett & Iannis Year 3 Charlotte & Reina Year 4 Nikola & Jean-Steve Year 5 Choobwe &

Julia Year 6 Gustavine & Akyala

A VERY BIG THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR DONATIONS AND ATTENDANCE AT OUR MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON. WE RAISED AN IMPRESSIVE £143.92. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR GENAROSITY



Mrs K. Yuen



WELL DONE TO ALL THE CHILDREN WHO PARTICIPATED IN OUR MISSIO MARCH ON WEDNESDAY WE RAISED £97.25 FOR THIS FANTASTIC CAUSE. THANK YOU FOR



Attendance

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 30th September was 95.16%

Class with the Highest Attendance this week was Year 5 wth 97.59%

Value for October - Mercy & Compassion

